
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

                           'I want you to show me the way, every day' 

                  (Peter Frampton) 

Stayin’ Alive! 

At our council meeting on April 1st the Fire Department didn’t stop by to play 
a prank on us...but our dedicated firefighters and paramedics did drop in to 
demonstrate how every citizen has the ability to save a life by administering 
'Hands Only CPR'. 
There are only 2 steps to this life saving technique, FIRST  call 9-1-1 or have 
someone call for you, SECOND administer chest compressions by pushing 
hard and fast in the center of the chest. The American heart Association 
recommends administering chest compression to the classic disco song 

“Stayin Alive” which will help you administer the recommended 100 beats 
per minute to help someone Stay Alive. By starting Hands Only CPR, you will 
significantly increase the likelihood of saving a victim. 
In order to get the Hands Only CPR out to our staff, we will be placing posters like the one 
you see here in prominent areas around all of our city facilities. I would encourage all of you 
to do the same.  
For more information please visit http://www.heart.org/HEARTORG/CPRAndECC/HandsOnlyCPR/Hands-

Only-CPR_UCM_440559_SubHomePage.jsp 

 
P.S.  Barry Gibb is on his first solo tour...go to http://www.barrygibb.com/ 
He will be at the Hollywood Bowl on June 4th.  Can't miss that. 

 

 Marines on the Pier  

If you happen to be out on the pier Monday April 14th, you might run 
into a bunch of Marines painting our pier.  It’s Volunteer Day at Camp 
Pendleton and our serviceman have volunteered to help spruce up our 
pier.  Not only does this save the City money but it will give all of us a 

great opportunity to thank them for their service. Semper Fi! Look for the new 'dot' showing 
up at the end of the pier soon...More to come on that later... 
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“I read the news today,  

oh boy…” 

(Lennon/McCartney) 

Pall Gudgeirsson, City Manager 
C i t y  o f  S a n  C lem en t e ,  1 0 0  A v en id a  P re s i d i o ,  S a n  C lem e n t e ,  C A  9 2 6 7 2   

w w w . s a n - c l em en te . o rg    c i t y m a n a g er@ s a n - c l em en te . o rg    9 4 9 - 3 6 1 - 8 3 2 1                      

http://www.heart.org/HEARTORG/CPRAndECC/HandsOnlyCPR/Hands-Only-CPR_UCM_440559_SubHomePage.jsp
http://www.heart.org/HEARTORG/CPRAndECC/HandsOnlyCPR/Hands-Only-CPR_UCM_440559_SubHomePage.jsp
http://www.barrygibb.com/


Page 2 City Manager Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Ready to Shop  

The staff at Community Development has been working hard for years to ensure the 
Marblehead Coastal Commercial area (Outlets at Plaza San Clemente), will be developed 
consistent with approvals, and to the high quality as expected by our City Council, Planning 
Commission, and citizens.  
  
This week Craig Realty has officially pulled Building Permits for Buildings for two of six buildings 
and the Parking Structure.  Break out those shovels! 
 
The remaining buildings should receive building permits within 1-2 weeks. Summer 2015 is the 
target date to open the first phase of the commercial center.   
I would like to thank our incredible Planning and Engineering staff who have helped to make 
this project happen after years of planning.   
If you have need further information please contact Sean Nicholas at nicholas@san-clemente.org 
or visit our website for detailed information on the Marblehead Coastal Project. 
Cant’ wait to get some new running shoes and go for a run around the new trails! 

 “You can solve anything while out on a run, sometimes the run just has to be a little longer” 
 

Come Fly With Me 

Many years of planning the extension of Avenida LaPata into San Juan Capistrano will finally take off 
Friday, April 4th at 10am on the Corner of Calle Saluda and Avenida La Pata.  If you want to take a 
virtual tour of the La Pata extension you can fly over this much needed extension by visiting the video 
library on our City of San Clemente website or clicking on this link  
http://san-clemente.org/Videos/ShowVideo.aspx?VideoID=490 

 

The Initial Phase of the project is expected to be completed by fall 2016. 

During this period, the Prima Deshecha and Forster Ridgeline Trails will 

be closed at the locations shown on the map. We appreciate your 

patience and support during construction of the Project.   

 
  

 
 

http://san-clemente.org/sc/Org/CityNews/Calendar/Trail%20closures%20due%20to%20La%20Pata%20project.pdf 
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